August 2, 2017
Email: lawrence.macaulay@parl.gc.ca 
Honourable Lawrence MacAulay
Member of Parliament 
551 Main Street
PO Box 1150
Montague, Prince Edward Island
C0A 1R0
Dear Mr. MacAulay,

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Regional Executive Vice-President (REVP) of the Public Service Alliance of Canada’s Atlantic Region. I was elected at our Regional Triennial Convention in June.  
As REVP, I represent over 18,000 PSAC members in the region.  Most of our members are employed by the federal government and agencies but we also represent members in universities, provincial government and the private sector.

Although new to this position, I have been active in the labour movement for over 24 years.  I look forward to working with you and your staff in advancing issues that affect members of our union and society in general.  Please do not hesitate to contact my office at any time if you need information or assistance.
I look forward to working with you and your staff.
Sincerely,
Colleen Coffey
Regional Executive Vice-President, Atlantic Region
cc.:
Atlantic Regional Council


Debbie McLaughlin, A/Regional Coordinator
